…. Need to see an ENT or Head & Neck Surgery Specialist !!

In order to be seen by Dr. Samad, the Medical Services Plan (MSP) of British Columbia requires all patients to get a referral from their Family Doctor or a General Practitioner (GP).
A referral is valid for six months and you will be required to re-book an appointment through your Family Doctor or a GP if it’s been more than six months since your last referral. 

If currently you do not have a Family doctor you can click on the link “Find a Physician” to help you find one..

